
 

 

 

 
Arboricultural and Allotments Service planted a total of 130 new trees in the West 
Green and Bruce Grove wards during the 2011/12 planting season. It was a mixture 
of replacement trees in vacant pit and trees planted in new locations.  
 
There were no real issues, a small number of residents did object to having a tree 
planted outside their home, but this is normal across the whole borough.  
 
36 of the trees were planted as part of the DIY streets project in the area behind 
Turnpike Lane Station. See link below  
 
http://diyturnpikelane.wordpress.com/ 
 
regards 

Alex Fraser  
Arboricultural and Allotments Manager  
London Borough of Haringey  

 

 


